
Lockington, Elliott (SPAC/PSPC)

From: Kusnick, Chelsea (SPAC/PSPC)
Sent: April 27, 2020 9:46 AM
To: 'rjulien@j2-inc.ca'
Subject: RE: Please read my email: Canadian supply chain support

Hello M. Julien,

Thank you for your kind email offering support.

As you may know, the Federal government has created a Portal for Canadian businesses to apply for contracts of their
products during the COVID-19 crisis. We are seeing a large volume of suppliers submit their applications and our team
of procurement specialists is working hard to triage the applications as they come in.

I would be happy to pass along your email for their consideration. They will reach out to you if they feel that your
service can be of use.

Thank you again for your support.

Sincerely,

Chelsea Kusnick

Parliamentary Secretary Assistant and Legislative Assistant
Office of the Honourable Anita Anand | Bureau de l’honorable Anita Anand
Minister of Public Services and Procurement Canada | Ministre des Services publics et de l’Approvisionnement
PDP III, Tower A, 18th Floor, 11 rue Laurier Street, Gatineau QC, Canada K1A 0S5
chelsea.kusnick@canada.ca
Cell : 873 355 3368

From: Réal Julien <rjulien@j2-inc.ca>
Sent: April 24, 2020 4:59 PM
To: Anand, Anita - M.P. <Anita.Anand@parl.gc.ca>
Subject: Please read my email: Canadian supply chain support

Mrs Anand,

I am sure your schedule is very busy! Thank you for reading my email. I will be brief.

We have set up for the Quebec Health dept a web page in order to prequalify suppliers that are able to support the

actual situation. This web tool has increased the efficiency of the Québec government supply group, allowing it to focus
on qualified suppliers.

We are confident that this tool could be useful to the people of PSPC. Who should we talk to ?
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Thank you

Cell: 514-247-4131

Real Julien
Président
J2 gestion d'approvisionnement / GCRL
B +1 450 332 9826 
Linkedin | Twitter | Siteweb 
Vos achats. Notre passion. Vos profits.
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